


PARKING SERVICES

The undersigned have consented to the provision by the University of Northern British Columbia of
his or her name, address and telephone number to other participants in the UNBC Carpool Program
in connection with the operation of the program. The undersigned also acknowledge that there are
risks he or she voluntarily assumes in participating in a carpool program, such as the UNBC Carpool
Program some of which are referred to in this document.

Neither the University of Northern British Columbia or the Province of British Columbia assumes any
liability whatsoever, for loss or damage to any vehicle and/or its contents, or for injury or death of any
person, which arises in the course of, in connection with or as a result of the UNBC Carpool Program,
including, without limitation, vehicle accidents, driving infractions and incidents involving carpool
participants.

CARPOOL GROUPS NOT MEETING THE REQUIREMENTS WILL BE DISSOLVED BY PARKING
SERVICES AND THE REMAINDER OF THE PERMIT COST WILL BE REFUNDED.

CARPOOL PROGRAM

Carpool Regulations:

1. You must have three or more people in a vehicle arriving at the assigned space at least 4 days
per week between Monday and Friday.

2. Select one member of the Carpool group who will act as a Primary Permit Holder and who will
be responsible for the group.

3. All vehicles (minimum 2 - maximum 4) used by the Carpool group must be registered to the
Primary Permit Holder’s account in advance of parking.

4. Complete the Carpool Application form in full.

5. Attend Parking Services with the completed form. Only the primary permit holder is required to
attend in person. Please bring photo ID.

6. If a member drops out of the group, it is the responsibility of the Primary Permit Holder to find a
suitable replacement.

7. If a suitable replacement cannot be found, the carpool group will be dissolved.

The Undersigned Acknowledge This Consent, Disclaimer and Release and Apply for Registration in
the UNBC Carpool Program and agree to comply with conditions specified in the Carpool Regulations.



